
NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION
ALCOHOL BEVERAGE LICENSE CONTROL COMMITTEE

Beloit City Hall - The Forum
100 State Street, Beloit, WI
April 9, 2013
4:00 p.m.

The Tuesday, April 9, 2013 meeting of the Alcohol Beverage License Control Committee
has been cancelled due to a lack of agenda items.

The next regularly scheduled meeting will be held on Tuesday, May 14, 2013.

April 3, 2013

Rebecca Houseman LeMire
City of Beloit City Clerk


